
The Randolph County School System will continue to provide meals for any child 

ages 0-18 during the school closure.  Beginning on Monday, March 23, breakfast 

and lunch meals will be available for pick-up at five additional school sites, 

including, Archdale Elementary, Franklinville Elementary, Liberty Elementary, 

Seagrove Elementary, and Tabernacle Elementary.  These sites are in addition to 

existing pick-up sites at Ramseur Elementary, Randleman Elementary, Southmont 

Elementary and Trinity Elementary.   

Families may pick up breakfast meals from 8:15 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. and lunch meals 

from 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.   

Delivery stops have also been added.  All delivery stops are posted to the Randolph 

County School System website and social media outlets.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to call School Nutrition Services at 

(336)633-5161. 


